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Welcome back to Stokes Wood everyone! 

I hope you had some quality and fun 

times in the summer holiday. 

The children have all settled into their 

new classes well and it’s lovely to have 

the school busy and buzzing again. We 

have had a lot of new children in 

addition to nursery and reception 

children. You are all very welcome and please do not hesitate to  

get in touch with your child’s class teacher, Mrs Gadsby, Miss 

Williams or Ela if you have any concerns or questions.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

“At Stokes Wood Primary School the health and safety, 

safeguarding and promoting the welfare  

of all children is of paramount importance.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Radio Leicester Stars 
4 children were interviewed on Tuesday, about how 
they felt about starting back to school. They were all 

very positive thankfully!! 😊 They were looking forward 
to seeing their friends and learning new things. They 
seemed particularly interested in science.  

 

Dates for your Diary 

Tues 5th Sept:  1:45 KS2 Theatre 

performance ‘The Hobbit’. 

Thurs 21st Sept: 3.30 Family outdoor 

event (free and details to follow) 

Mon 9th Oct: 3.30- 6.00pm Parents’ 

evening 

Wed 11th Oct: 3.30 -7.30 Parents’ 

evening 

Fri 13th Oct:  Harvest assemblies. 

9.05 - N/R/Y1-2   

2.30 - Y3-6 

 Mon 16th to Fri 20th Oct Half term 
 

 

Daily Mile  Y3: Daryl, Roman, Oliver 

Y4: George, Raife 

Y5: Jaydon, Tristan 

Y6:Coran 

 
 

  

 



 

How to read with very young children 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lilac Book Parent Guide 2023 - YouTube 

 

Hello Parents and Carers of reception children,  

 

This is a video to help you understand how to read  

lilac books, that have no words, with your child at  

home. We will be sending these home with your  

child next week. We understand that some children 

can already read however, this is to support your  

child to find pleasure in reading and help with their  

comprehension (understanding). Your child will  

take these home for around two weeks and then  

they will start to take home a reading book with  

words. Please make sure that you read the book that 

your child brings home at least three times a week  

for around 15 minutes. Please also make sure that  

your child brings their reading book to school  

every day. 
 

 

Health and Safety Reminders 

• Please wheel bikes and scooters on 

the school grounds (no riding) 

• Please do not bring electric scooters 

onto the school grounds. 

• Please do not allow your child to 

walk or climb on the walls. 

• Adults MUST accompany children 

on the woodland walk. 

• Unless in Year 5 or 6, children 
should not be left unaccompanied 

on the school grounds in the 

morning. Year 5 and 6 children 

should go straight into the 

classroom from 8.30am.  

Many thanks. 

Celebration Assembly Pupils of the week are: 

Miss Carter: Leo Williams-Harvey 

Miss Strickland/Mrs Mumford: Theo Payne 

Mrs Westwood/Miss Brooksbank: Rolex Nemeth 

Mrs Hart/Mrs Farah: Ria Bhakta 

Miss Neale: Aaron Anish 

Mrs Bevans: Emily-Rose Hanrahan 

Miss Master: Harley Scrivener 

Mr Sorby: Ameya Akhil 

Mrs McCulloch: Mariam Daoudi 

Mrs Edwards: Edie Kettle 

Miss Stone: Abel John 

Mrs Rood/Mr Greatrex: Eden Moyo 

Mr Smith: Nevaeh-Mai Eggleton 

Mr Bradshaw: Maryam Ghezzali 

Galaxy class: Esther Jis 

6Rs Ready Richards this week are: 

Miss Carter: Precious Harris 

Miss Strickland/Mrs Mumford: Nancy Gunn 

Galaxy class: Hunter Burden 

Mrs Hart/Mrs Farah: Marilyn Crane 

Miss Brooksbank/Mrs Westwood: Larae Davis 

Miss Neale: Amelia Anandu 

Mrs Bevans: Karson Smith 

Miss Master: Liliana Zwierz 

Mr Sorby: Kairo Eggleton 

Mrs McCulloch: Harry Newitt 

Mrs Edwards: Joseph Goodman 

Miss Stone: George Gibbs-Hunt 

Mrs Rood/Mr Greatrex: Finnley South 

Mr Smith: Jedidiah Ogundele 

Mr Bradshaw: Olivia Wells 

DSP: Jenish Ashvinkumar 

Good To Be Green: 

Miss Carter: Eleasha Vineed 

Miss Strickland/Mrs Mumford: Austin Clare 

Galaxy class: Ruby-Lee Swain 

Mrs Hart/Mrs Farah: Emma Stavarache 

Miss Brooksbank/Mrs Westwood: Thiago Barker 

Miss Neale: Hanan Ghezzali 

Mrs Bevans: Riley Elton 

Miss Master: Curtis Harris 

Mr Sorby: Martha Reed 

Mrs McCulloch: Raife Somers 

Mrs Edwards: Elwin Jis 

Miss Stone: Maryam Farah 

Mrs Rood/Mr Greatrex: Ellie Shaw 

Mr Smith: Skye Parchment 

Mr Bradshaw: Xico Jamieson 

Special Guests: Andreeas Vladulescu, Mariam El 

Ouakili 

Best sitters: Aadi Ratheesh, Wyatt Fitzjohn 

 

 

Health and Safety Reminders 

• Please wheel bikes and scooters on 

the school grounds (no riding) 

• Please do not bring electric 

scooters onto the school grounds. 

• Please do not allow your child to 

walk or climb on the walls. 

• Adults MUST accompany children 

on the woodland walk. 

• Unless in Year 5 or 6, children 
should not be left unaccompanied 

on the school grounds in the 

morning. Year 5 and 6 children 

should go straight into the 

classroom from 8.30am.  

Many thanks. 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SQp83PfDsM0

